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STATEMENT ON RATIFICATION OF VOTER ID AMENDMENT 

 

“I want to thank the voters for ensuring that Voter ID will remain the law of Wisconsin 

regardless of the political whims of the Wisconsin Supreme Court. This will help maintain 

integrity in the electoral process, no matter who controls the Legislature.   

 

“It’s telling, once again, how every Democrat in the Legislature opposed this measure that was 

overwhelmingly approved by voters. It shows when it comes to the issues, elected Democrats 

stand with the radical left rather than with the common sense people of Wisconsin.   

 


